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EPA Announces Funding for School Buses 
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No. 16-0311-2 

The US Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has announced that 
funding is available to help schools and states and municipal entities to 
reduce diesel emissions in significant ways.  
 
The awards program includes $26 million in funding from the Diesel 
Emissions Reduction Act program and is to be known as the Clean Diesel 
Funding Assistance Program. 
 
Grants can be submitted through www.grants.gov only. 
 
For a copy of the EPA Request for Proposals go to http://www.NYAPT.org/
resources/Documents/2016/EPAsRFP.pdf 
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CONTACT OUR SALES DEPARTMENT WITH ANY QUESTIONS 
 

Kevin Coon 
kcoon@newyorkbussales.com 
315-415-6570 
 
Bill Daigler 
wdaigler@newyorkbussales.com 
716-713-9852 
 
George Darling 
gdarling@newyorkbussales.com 
315-263-6141 
 
Jeremy Johnston 
jjohnston2@newyorkbussales.com 
585-233-3768 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bill Lyons Sr. 
wlyons@newyorkbussales.com 
518-470-0609 
 
Bill Lyons II 
wlyons2@newyorkbussales.com 
518-275-2816 
 
Jeremie (JJ) Richmond 
jrichmond@newyorkbussales.com 
315-559-3999 


